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15th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Re: Year 5 trip to Ufton Court 

 

An educational trip has been arranged for Year Five pupils to visit Ufton Court on Wednesday 18th 

October, to end our history topic on the Tudors.  

 

We will leave the school at 9am and return to school by 3.15pm. During the visit the children will take 

part in different activities about daily life in Tudor times, including looking at Tudor artefacts and crime 

and punishment and exploring the Tudor grounds. 

 

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £26.40 per child, which will cover the cost of transport, 

entrance and the workshops. No child will be omitted from the trip on the grounds of financial 

hardship. If your child is currently in receipt of the Pupil Premium funding and you require support 

with this contribution, please contact the office. However, in order for the trip to take place we 

need to ensure that we receive sufficient voluntary contributions. Unfortunately, if we do not 

receive enough contributions, we will have to cancel the trip.     

 

Please complete the on-line permission and payment via the school Gateway App or by clicking this 
link www.schoolgateway.com by Friday 6th October 2023. 
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch, a waterproof coat and a filled water bottle. 

Please ensure your child wears sensible shoes as part of the day will be spent exploring the 

grounds.  

 

Please do speak to your child’s class teacher with any queries you may have. To go on this exciting 

visit, we need a small number of adult helpers to join us on our trip. If you are able to join us, please 

email year5@woodenhillprimary.co.uk  or speak to us at the end of the day as soon as possible.  

 

Further details about the day will be sent nearer the time. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Year Five Teachers  
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